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Name: Mohit Bulchandani 

Position: Vice- President International 
Report Date: 25/10/2019 

  
Manifesto Point Updates 

International students 
are satisfied by the 

services provided by the 
SU  

Progress this month: 
 
Plans for next month: 
 

I had meetings alongside Abi (VP Activities) with different cultural societies to discuss their plans for 
the year and to ask them how the SU can help them with the events and meetings that they have 

planned for the year. I took part in the various Global Week events put out by the LIBS International 
team to help and support them in any way that the SU can. I was also a part of the PG Welcome 

week and it was amazing to meet PG students in various different activities and events put out by 
us. 

To Spread cultural 
awareness through 

different cultural events 
and trips 

Progress this month: 
 
Plans for next month: 
 

The International welcome party was an amazing night where international students got a chance 
to mingle amongst each other and to meet home students as well. It was an amazing experience 
for me to see all students experiencing different cultural music, food and talking to people from 
different jhbjhbcultural background to learn about them. Most importantly, WE SMASHED THE 

MANEQUIN CHALLENGE!  
I have been planning Diwali celebrations alongside the Multi Faith Chaplaincy to make the festival 

of lights a joyous occasion for everyone to be a part of. I am hoping to see a lot of students to come 
and try the various different things available for students to be a part of.    

I have planned out and promoted the trip to Manchester which has already sold out, it would be 
great trip discovering Manchester and visiting the attractions of Manchester.  

500 Students are 
members of 

International students’ 
Association 

Progress this month: 
 
Plans for next month: 
 

The International Students’ Association is a social group where all international students can 
interact with other international and home students. The automatic enrolment for all international 
students has been completed which has raised the number of ISA members to over 2000 members.  

The plans for future is to get home students to interact with international students which would 
happen by them being members of the International Students’ Association 

Members of the ISA are 
Satisfied with the 

International Students’ 
Association 

Progress this month: 
 
Plans for next month: 
 

The ISA Forum would help us find out about the various different issues that international students 
face and how the ISA can help them tackle these issues. The questions asked also included the 

trips/events that the ISA members would like to be part of.   
The ISA has a full committee now which is a great news and would be really helpful to me and the 

ISA officer in being able to represent and support all ISA members. We had our very first ISA 
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Committee meeting on the 18th October 2019 to introduce the committee members and to get 
feedback in regard to the agenda points of the meeting.  

A Facebook group for all ISA members has been created for ISA members to be updated with all the 
international trips and cultural events that are taking place in the future.  

Housing Options for 
February Students 

Progress this month: 
 
Plans for next month: 
 

I have been working closely with Emma (VP W&C) in regard to finding the different accommodation 
options available for February students. We are currently in the research stage of the KPI where we 
are trying to find out the options already available for February students in Lincoln and also seeing 

how other universities accommodate February starters.    

 

Student 
Interactions 

I had an SU presentation with the Study Group Students 
giving the details of the various services that the Students’ 

Union provides for them. 
I had meetings with a few ERASMUS Students about certain 

issues that they are facing 
Interacted with the Postgraduate students during the PG 

Welcome Week.  
ISA Committee meeting  

Speaking to potential students during the Open Day on the 
13th October.  

Meeting with Coppafeel  
 

Committee 
& University 

Staff 
Interactions 

Executive Committee meeting 
Meeting with the Multi Faith Chaplaincy  

Meeting with University HR team  
Lincoln Medical School Opening Event 

Catch up with Toby Wilkinson  
Mary Stuart’s Tea Party  

Meeting with Natalie – Careers and Employability team 
Catch up with Student Services team  
People and Culture Sub-Committee  

 


